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Front-Drive Unit May Leak Oil and Cause Fire 

A fire increases the risk of injury. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 24V014000 

Manufacturer General Motors, LLC 

Components POWER TRAIN 

Potential Number of Units Affected 66 

Summary 

General Motors, LLC (GM) is recalling certain 2022 BrightDrop EV600 vehicles. The front-drive unit may leak 
oil and cause an engine compartment fire. 

Remedy 

GM will replace the vehicles, free of charge. Owner notification letters are expected to be mailed February 15, 
2024. Owners may contact GM customer service at 1-888-988-7267. BrightDrop owners may contact 
customer service number 888-987-4377. GM's number for this recall is N232466420. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

BRIGHTDROP EV600 2022 

   

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V014#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V014#recalls530


 Loss of Power Steering Assist 

The incorrectly machined bracket may cause a reduction in hydraulic force, requiring greater steering 
effort and increasing the risk of a crash. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 24V016000 

Manufacturer E-One Incorporated 

Components STEERING 

Potential Number of Units Affected 280 

Summary 

E-One Incorporated (E-One) is recalling certain 2022-2023 Cyclone 2, Cyclone N, Typhoon N, and 2023 
Cyclone E vehicles. The steering assist bracket may have been machined incorrectly. 

Remedy 

Dealers will inspect and replace the steering assist bracket, free of charge. Owner notification letters are 
expected to be mailed January 31, 2024. Owners may contact E-One customer service at 1-352-237-1122. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

E-ONE CYCLONE E 2023 

E-ONE CYCLONE II 2022-2023 

E-ONE CYCLONE N 2022-2023 

E-ONE TYPHOON N 2022-2023 

 
Incorrect Weld May Cause Seat Failure/FMVSS 207 

A loose or detached seat assembly increases the risk of injury. 

 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 24V019000 

Manufacturer Newmar Corporation 

Components SEATS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 160 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V016#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V016#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V016#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V016#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V019#recalls530
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=24V019#recalls530


Summary 

Newmar Corporation (Newmar) is recalling certain 2022-2023 Dutch Star, Mountain Aire, London Aire, Essex, 
and 2016 London Aire motorhomes. The pedestal mounting plate may be improperly welded, causing the 
plate to separate and the seat assembly to loosen or detach. As such, these seat assemblies fail to comply 
with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 207, “Seating Systems,", 
and number 210, "Seat belt assembly anchorages." 

Remedy 

Dealers will inspect for a missing weld, and replace the pedestal as necessary, free of charge. Owner 
notification letters were mailed January 31, 2024. Owners may contact Newmar customer service at 1-800-
731-8300. Newmar's number for this recall is 608 RSB. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

NEWMAR DUTCH STAR 2022-2023 

NEWMAR ESSEX 2022-2023 

NEWMAR LONDON AIRE 2016, 2022-2023 

NEWMAR MOUNTAIN AIRE 2022-2023 

                                                                                


